
Said updates can be viewed on an interactive map on our web site at: www.lceo.us by clicking on “Construction 
Updates."   

 

 
 

BELLEFONTAINE HILL CLIMB REVIVAL 
ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE  

 
 

For Immediate Release: Monday, August 19, 2024 

 

On Saturday, August 24th, 2024, the Bellefontaine Hill Climb Revival will impact 
traffic. County Road 153 will be restricted to one lane from Township Road 147 
west to County Road 28; County Road 28 will be closed from the intersection of 
County Road 153 south to County Road 29 from 8:00 am. to 5:00 pm. The Logan 
County Sheriff’s Deputies will be directing traffic at the event site throughout the 
day. 
 
Residents will have access to their homes throughout the event, with slight delays 
to allow safe entrance and egress. Through traffic will be restored at 5:00 pm as the 
Hill Climb Event concludes. 
 
We encourage traffic to use alternate routes. 
 
The Bellefontaine Hill Climb Revival is a celebration of the Historic Bellefontaine Hill 
Climb for sports cars that was conducted on the same road from 1953-1974 and 
was revived in 2019. 
 
General Information about the event is available at 
https://m.facebook.com/Bellefontainehillclimb/ or by contacting the event chair, Kurt 
Niemeyer at kurt@sportscarpreservationltd.com or calling 513-304-1177. 
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